
ZEELAND CHARTER TOWNSHIP  

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES – WORK SESSION 

JUNE 8, 2021 

The Planning Commission of Zeeland Charter Township met at 5:30 pm on on June 8, 2021 for a 

work session.  Members present:  Karen Krueze, Ron Brink, Robert Brower, Dick Geerlings, 

Steve Nelson, Dennis Russcher, Randy Jarzembowski, Don Steenwyk and Tim Miedema.  Also 

attending: Kirk Scharphorn Jr., PCI    

New Business 

Zoning Ordinance Revisions 

 

The Zoning Administrator proposed removing the use of exotic animals in our Ag 

regulations.   

There was discussion around the current zoning ordinance setback restrictions in 

Sec. 5.03 of 125 ft. on certain County primary roads.  The PC would like to 

amend the 125 ft. set back to 100 ft.  

The PC discussed Zoning Ordinance Sec. 3.32 on Flag Lots and believe the 

current ordinance is sufficient.  

The PC would like to reduce the landscaping requirements in our Landscaping 

ordinance.  Will be discussed at the next meeting.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:50 pm. 

Katy Steenwyk, Recording Secretary 

Randy Jarzembowski, Secretary 

 

 


